Shearwater Pool Report, July 2016

This summer has been a hot one for warming up the pool water. New residents and "old"
friends alike - all are enjoying the pool to cool off. Attendance is up over the past years - that's
great! We have had several children and grandchildren splashing and having fun, including our
youngest two - Jacqueline and Azalea. Our lifeguard, Joanna, is from Bulgaria and enjoys
having the kids around to keep the day from being too boring. Joanna has a younger brother at
home in Sofia, and he is taking English lessons so he can practice with her when she gets home.

We started off the summer with two gatherings - Hots Dogs and Brats on the grill on Memorial
Day and Opening weekend, then our annual Cool Pool BBQ - catered by Adam's Ribs. Both
were well attended. We now have a grill located on the pool deck for anyone to use. Just be
sure you plan to grill your dinner before the pool closes at 7:00 M on. - Fri. and 8:00 Sat. and
Sun. Instructions for using the grill are posted on the piling next to it. Please be considerate of
the next person using the grill and clean up as best as you can!

After the July cocktail party, there will two more opportunities to meet your friends at the pool
to socialize - the August Pizza Party, Labor Day Grill Out, and Closing Day Pooch Plunge. See
the notice on the mailbox bulletin boards for dates and times.

Great comments have been plentiful regarding the new look of the bathrooms. Thank you all - I
enjoyed helping to get it all together and am happy the way they turned out. Even our recent
Marina revenue guests have been appreciating having the access to the bathrooms while they
are visiting.

We have been having increasing interest in having private parties at the pool. Also, I am
looking for a couple of pool loving residents to join the Pool Committee! If you are interested in
having a party/gathering or would like to help on the committee, give me a call or email at the
info below. See you at the pool!

Tina Ligon, Pool Committee Chair
410-212-9597 ligontina@gmail.com




